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President’s Message

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to read

the highlights and accomplishments from this

past year at the Valley Regional Hospital

Foundation. This report is a glimpse into the

impact of our donors, volunteers, staff and

physicians, partners, and community members

who have made our mission of enhancing

healthcare for the Annapolis Valley possible.

Everyone is touched by healthcare; these are the stories of our




